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May 18, 2015 

Mr. Todd Saxberg 
City of Sparks 
Truckee Meadows 
8500 Clean Water Way 
Reno, NV 89505 

Subject:  Polymer Supply Agreement Contract Renewal 

Dear Mr. Saxberg, 

Polydyne Inc. is pleased to accept the extension of the referenced contract for an additional 
year.  We will continue to supply Truckee Meadows with Clarifloc® WE-713 at the current price 
of $1.07/Lb. delivered.  

The new contract term will be from June 1, 2015 through May 31, 2016.  All other terms and 
conditions would also remain the same. 

It has been a pleasure doing business with the City of Sparks – Truckee Meadows, and we look 
forward to continuing our valued supply position.  Should you have any questions regarding this 
correspondence, please feel free to contact me at (912) 880-2089. 

Best Regards, 

Boyd Stanley 
Business Director 
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